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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 

16.5.22 
 
Dear Year 1 Parents, 
 
The children have absolutely loved making their Bird Boxes this term, and we would really like 
to enhance this exciting topic by inviting SMJ Falconry to school. Please see the link below for 
more information: 
 
https://www.smjfalconry.co.uk 
 
The company will bring a variety of special visitors to school, the children will also be given the 
opportunity to hold the birds if they would like to. You can only imagine how excited the children 
will be to be part of this fantastic experience! 

 
 Date: Friday 20th May 2022 
 Times: 9.00am – 11.45am 
 Cost: £3.00 
 We are requesting that you pay cash to Year 1 members of staff at the gate in the 

mornings, so that we do not need to attach a ParentApp fee.  
 
We apologise for the short notice, we have only just received confirmation for the visit. Thank-
you for your continued support. If you are having difficulty paying for this, please do not hesitate 
to speak to a member of staff or enquire at the office.  

 

Kind Regards, 
 

Miss Maguire, Miss Walker and the Year 1 Team 
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